
For Admission information or tours of any of our facilities call our Admissions Team at 508-829-1111 
Or email : admissions@oriolhealthcare.com 

What Oriol Health Care is doing in our community! 

Fall 2020 
   Community Connections 

www.OriolHealthCare.com 

Continuing through Covid-19 
 The past six months have been a trying time for the entire com-
munity. For all working in healthcare, there have been daily changes 
to regulations and concerns, the emotional toll of the restrictions 
and results of this disease. We are all family at Oriol - residents, 
patients and staff. We all fight together and care together. We will 
not celebrate Covid-free days without remembering those we and 
others have lost. Our hearts are with those families.  
  We would like you to know that nursing, therapy and home care 
do not stop when a pandemic hits! All of our companies are up and 
operating and are here for you and your family. Our two nursing 
and rehab centers are both accepting admissions and are happy to 
see more new rehab patients as surgeries are making a comeback. 
That keeps our Oriol Therapy team busy as well as the returning 
outpatients to our gym.  Oriol Home Health has seen a steady rise 
in people needing nursing and comfort services in their homes.         
We are here to help you ! 



          How can Oriol Health Care help Your community? Let us know ! 

Debby Osipov Director of Community Relations  & Marketing at 508-829-1213 
or email: DOsipov@oriolhealthcare.com 

Visit us on the web at : www.oriolhealthcare.com 
                                             Oriol Health Care - Our Family Taking Care of Yours  

Find us on Facebook and “like” our page to get our updates delivered to your page! 

The Oriol Foundation Mask Force     
Beginning in March, the “Mask Force” started with donated fabric and labor to 

make cloth masks for healthcare workers. It quickly became apparent that the com-
munity would be needing masks as well. With just a few people sewing and a LOT of 

donated fabric and time, over 5,000 masks have been donated to members 
of the community, several businesses and other charitable organizations. 

Please message Debby if you need any masks or to make a donation.       

 

PRE-BOOKING  
YOUR REHAB RECOVERY 

We take reservations for our short 
term rehab stays. If you are plan-
ning a surgery or  hospital stay, 
contact us before going in to ar-

range your post-hospital stay with 
us for a smooth transition to      

recovery.  

Oriol Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization and your 
donations are  tax deductible to the full extent of the law. 

Program Update:  Unfortunately we are unable to 
hold gatherings in our nursing centers. This has 
placed all community education on hold. Debby 
is working to establish some lectures via video 
or web. Senior Fitness is on hiatus until we can 
once again sponsor in a safe environment. If you 
have any ideas for going forward with health 
programs feel free to email or call Debby. Please 
keep an eye on our Facebook pages for all of our 
news, photos and announcements. 


